
community monitoring in the Kearney LakePapermill Lake Watershed.txt
From: John Brazner [johnbrazner@eastlink.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2005 5:24 PM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: community monitoring in the Kearney Lake/Papermill Lake Watershed

Dear  SWCSMH -

I'm trying to find out if anyone has organized a school or community-based 
ecological monitoring program of any kind in the Kearney Lake-Papermill Lake 
Watershed. If you have any information about this I'd appreciate it. I've looked at 
your website but can't really tell whether activities are ongoing or who is involved
exactly. If you would have a contact for me I would greatly appreciate it.

Thanks very much -

John Brazner, Ph.D.

29 Powers Dr.
Herring Cove, NS B3V 1G6
(902)446-5342
johnbrazner@eastlink.ca
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